
 
 

Keller Army Community Hospital will be providing the SECOND DOSE of 
the (Pfizer) COVID-19 vaccine “specifically” for the military retirees and 
veterans, who received their ‘first dose’ from Keller on either February 23rd 
or 24th, 2021.  

The ‘second dose’ – for the group mentioned above – will be available on 
Thursday and Friday, March 18th and 19th, 2021, at the West Point Youth 
Center, Building 500, from 0700-1300. 

There is no need for an appointment. Please bring your 
government/military-issued identification and your vaccination card.  

The GPS address is 500 Washington Road, West Point, NY 10996; you 
can also find it at 
https://www.google.com/maps/search/500+Washington+Rd,+West+Point,+
10996,+United+States   
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